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Student Covid Communication - August 2021 

Existing students currently on study break 
 
 

 
Dear student,  
 
I am delighted to be able to write to you with good news about your studies. As you will be aware the Government removed the 
vast majority of COVID related restrictions in June and have continued to remove those that remained, including most recently 
those relating to self-isolation for people with two vaccinations. Earlier this week the Government issued updated guidance to 
Higher Education providers. In this guidance they stressed that delivery not only could, but should, return to normal, pre COVID, 
patterns. I know from meeting with many of you that this return to class will be most welcome as it will allow you to receive all 
the support GBS has to offer. From your next semester all scheduled sessions will be on campus. 
 
We would encourage all of you to ensure that you are fully vaccinated as this will provide the best protection for everyone and 
we also 


